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June 1, 2024

Dear Butler Bulldog Community Members,

The Butler High School Hall of Honor Committee is very busy planning the fourth
bi-annual event and ceremony for the induction of our eight candidates. This celebration
weekend will begin on Thursday, October 3, 2024, with a banquet at the Barnyard &
Carriage House in Totowa. On Friday morning, the celebration will continue with a
breakfast and tour of BHS for the inductees and their families. Our candidates will be
honored at BHS on Friday night and introduced at Memorial Field during our football
game.

The committee is assembling a program to memorialize this auspicious occasion and is
currently looking to include advertisements in this program. We would like to offer you
the opportunity to join this celebration by purchasing advertising space in the
commemorative program.

The cost of these ads are as follows:
Cover (2 available) $300

Full Page $200

½ Page $100

¼ Page $75

⅛ Page $25

If you are interested in purchasing advertising space in the program for this gala, please
email your ad in a jpeg format to Holly Corsaro at hcorsaro@butlerboe.org and send a
check to:

Butler High School
38 Bartholdi Ave
Butler, NJ 07405
Attention: Hall of Honor Committee -Debbie Fletcher

Please make the check payable to The Butler High School Booster Club Attention: Hall of
Honor. Please send your check and ad before the deadline of August 15, 2024. If you
have any questions, please call 973-494-2000. Your participation in these festivities is
greatly appreciated. We will make every effort to see that you receive a copy of this
program.

Sincerely,

Butler High School Hall of Honor Committee

IT TAKESMORE TO BE A BULLDOG
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